
Family Connection
Workshop

SEP transition program is hosting an informational session with a 
variety of community service agencies. The event will occur on  
October 13th from 5:30-6:30 during parent/teacher conferences. 
We will be offering both in-person and virtual options to attend. 

Representatives from Iowa Vocational Rehabilitation, Balanced 
Autism Job Development, Balanced Autism Independent Living, 
Iowa Job Corps, and DMACC will be present. These agencies will 
be discussing the services they provide and how to access these 
services. Discussions will focus on self-advocacy, independent 
living, and vocational training. Our meeting will be held in room 
N132 at the high school. We look forward to seeing you for this 
informational setting.  
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